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Michelle will be presenting her Presidents Report at the 
Coffee & Cake night but she has asked me to write a few 
words on her behalf.  
 
Bonjour Zontians, 
First to Shannon and her committee for all their hard work 
organising and decorating the room for the Christmas party, 
Dee and her friends who made the yummy Christmas 
biscuits and of course we can’t forget Santa who made an 
early visit to hand out the presents. It was a great night and 
good to see so many husbands there. Congratulation to Linda 
on her Zontian of the Year Award 
I would like to thank Sonja for letting us use her room to 
make all the ‘Birthing Kits’ and to all the fellow Zontians 
including the Breakfast Club Members who turned up to 
make the 986 Birthing kits. It was good fun and fellowship 
and a very rewarding feeling to be doing something to help 
the women of Burma.  
Lastly but not least I would like to thank you all for your 
hard work throughout the year, for all the fairy floss making, 
all the workshops for IWD, the International Woman’s Day 
Dinner, the health forum and turning up to meetings and 
Dinners where your friendship and fellowship is what makes 
Zonta a great service club to be involved in. I wish you all a 
merry and safe Christmas and a very Happy New Year. I look 
forward to seeing you all next year when we start up again in 
February. 
Zonta On!!!! 
 
Michele 

 

S P E C I A L  P O I N T S  O F  
I N T E R E S T :   
1 Wine for “Wine 

Raffle” ASAP 
Please 

2 Raffle Tickets back 
ASAP. Drawn at 
Coffee & Cake 
night. 

3 Coffee & Cake at 
“The Potters 
Gallery” 
Wednesday 
20/12/06                
7pm. Costs 
$15.00Wine  

4 No more meetings 
after the 
December one till 
February 2007 

 
 

 

 
 

"I’ve learned that all a person has in life is family and 
friends. If you lose those, you have nothing, so friends are 

to be treasured more than anything else in the world.” 
-Trey Parker and Matt Stone- 
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Our December 
Birthday ladies are: 

 
10th Pamela Pather 

25th Chris Gillic 
26th Sonja Wessels 

27th Margo Dunstan 
 

 

PAMPER WEEKEND 
 

Pamper weekend starts the 6th of January and it will be a great 
time for fellowship, a lot of good fun and laughs and most 
importantly promoting Zonta. The cost for guests will be $300.00 
which includes all the activities plus their room and meals.  
We will also be having a “Girls night in to raise money for Breast 
Cancer” Anyone interested in helping or have any ideas or know 
people who do pampering stuff please call Shannon. This is a 
fundraiser for the Queensland Breast Cancer Foundation and great 
fellowship and friendship for our club. 
                                                                             

 

To our extremely multitalented Zontians 
We need a MC for the International Woman’s Day Dinner, if anyone is 

interested see Leonie or her committee. 
If you think of someone within the Zonta Breakfast and Dinner Club 

please feel free to DOB them in. 

Sunday 17th of December working bee 
at Linda’s place 10am BYO morning 
tea. Learn how to do hand & feet 
treatments.  Even if you don’t want to 
learn still come for the fellowship and 
the fun you never know you could 
walk out with beautiful nails and 
painted toes. 

Next Meeting 
Coffee & Cake 

 

 
Wednesday 20th 

November 
At 

“The Potters Gallery” 
Alma Street Crossing, 

7pm 
 

$15.00 
 

PLEASE NOTE THE 
CHANGE OF VENUE 

“GIRLS NIGHT IN” 
We need to sell these tickets. Can everyone 

start getting their friends together and 
purchase their tickets now. 

Promises to be a great night out. 
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Zonta Dinner Club  
Member’s news 

I would like to say on behalf of the 
club how sorry we were to hear of 
the sudden passing of Sue Wick’s 
mother. Our thoughts and prayers 
are with you especially over the 
Christmas period. 
                                 

 
 

 You never 
know how precious a life is till it is 
lost. 

As one life has 
suddenly ended 
another has started. 
Congratulations to 
Michelle Savoye 
whose daughter has 
just given birth to a 
beautiful girl. 
Michelle will have 
her “Grandma Brag 
Book” at the coffee 
& cake night. 

Email from Carolyn Hay 
 
Missing you all. Had a phone contact with the ladies down here. (Thanks 
Cherry) but haven't had time to catch up with her yet. Hope to go to their 
Christmas party. Work is challenging but interesting and weekends are 
fun. I'm a Noosaite now and I was feeling the heat today at 34. Wish you 
all the best for Christmas. Keep doing those wonderful things. 
Love  
Carolyn 
 

A BIG THANK YOU 
& 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 
To Linda Harrison who won our Zontian of 
the year award.  
Congratulations Linda, this award is long 
over due to you. This year hasn’t been an 
easy year for you but that never stopped 
you from doing all the million and one 
things that need to be done in a service 
club. We value you friendship and your 

knowledge, so a big thank you 
Linda for all your hard work and 
dedication of your services to the 
principles of what Zonta stand for.  
 
PS Also thank you for letting us use your 
work place as well as you house.  

MERRY CHRISTMAS from the Editor 
I would like to wish everyone a safe and a Merry Christmas and may your New Year be filled 
with an abundance of health, love and happiness. This is the last newsletter till February 
2007 when we start up again, so rest up as next year we have some great things planned. I 
would like to personally thank you all for all the support and encouragement you have given 
me over the last year especially Shannon and Leonie for letting me sit in on their committee 
meetings, to Linda, Cherry and Margo who have help me when I haven’t a clue what I am 
doing, to the absolutely fabulous time I have had on road trips to Zonta Workshops (just 
don’t let me give directions) and lastly to all the members in our club, I thank you for your 
kindness and friendship.  
See you all next year       
Liz  xxx 
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              These are the channels of communication in Zonta 
                                                                                                                  

 
Club Member 

District District 

 
International 

Club 
Club 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Communication Flow Chart (from ZI) 

We welcome a
all suggesti

ny and 
ons, 

, jokes, 
funny stories, sad 

storys etc. 

articles

 
 
Public Relations & Communication 
 
Liz Ryan – (MIPP@bigpond.net.au) 
 
Anne Cunningham -(turangabutch@bigpond.com ) 
 
Sue Carson -(barklychallenge@hotmail.com) 
 
Sam Kingsley -(samax1@bigpond.net.au) 
 
Tess Fong- (tfong@tsv.catholic.edu.au) 
 
Lori Harrison – (lharr46@eq.edu.au) 
 
 

 
Internet Sites 

Mount Isa:  
 
www.mountisa.zontadistrict24.org 
 
District 24:  
 
www.zontadistrict24.org 
 
International: 
www.zonta.org 

 

Zonta International Mount Isa 
Po Box 2442 
Mount Isa Qld 4825 
 
Michele Savoye: Ph 4743 5832 
Leonie Moore: 0428 759 432 
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